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The SCREEN Group to Support Relief Efforts for Earthquakes
in Kumamoto and Neighboring Regions

The SCREEN Group and its employees express deep condolences for disaster victims of the
earthquake and sincerely hope for swift recovery of the people and areas affected by the
disaster.

We will donate a total of 50 million yen (approximately US$ 460,000) to aid victims and
support recovery efforts following a series of earthquakes that has struck Kumamoto
Prefecture and surrounding Kyusyu regions in southern Japan since April 14.
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